
To: Members of the East Greenbush Fire Company 
From: President Tracy Cullum 
Date:  May 19, 2020 
Re: April/May updates  
 
Good morning,  
 
This memo is to update you because the May meeting had to be cancelled again.  
 
Chris Cargain provided me with the Financial Secretary reports.  
 
During April   19 checks were written in the sum of $18,850.90.   
Checks over $500 are as follows: 
Chase credit card $7,760.53, National Grid $3,644.39, Ray Diaz $1,000, Time Warner 
$709.97, Carner Care $650.00, Galls $2,287.14 
 
    
Paul Benson gave me his Treasurer’s Reports.  
 
April’s total in accounts is $333,142.85 
 Total income $877.57 
 Total Expenses $29,817.40 
 
Visa Report purchases over $500.00 
We did not have any charges over $500.00 on the last Visa statement.  
 
 Building Use Report 
 
 Banquet Hall and Pavilion rentals have either been cancelled or rescheduled through 
July 1st. Starting in July we have a lot of events scheduled. The Banquet Hall and 
Pavilion will be reopened during Phase 3 of the reopening timeline.  
 
Please try and support our raffle fundraisers as they will supplement our income. 
These can be viewed on our website and/or on Facebook. If anyone would like to 
purchase tickets, please reach out to me.  
 

 



The Fish Committee is happy to announce we will be hosting 3 Fish Fry Curbside 
delivery only events May 29, June 5 & June 12. Please note my last memo had an error 
listing the dates. The third and final fish night is June 12th.  
 Please review the attached Fish Fry memo so you are familiar with how we will 
handle fish night. We are looking for volunteers who feel comfortable working the 
events. If you would like to have an opportunity to earn points for fundraising please 
let me know! We will start preparations the Tuesday before the events. There will be 
plenty of opportunities as we will rotate volunteers so everyone has a chance to lend a 
helping hand.  Stay tuned for more details in the near future. A traffic flow map will be 
included in the coming days. We will post this so the public knows what to expect 
when they arrive.  
 
 
The Food Donation drive was a huge success last night. Thank you so much for all of 
your support! We were unsure what to expect and were pleasantly surprised by the 
amount of donations. Thank you to those who dropped everything and ran to help out. 
We appreciate it so much. District Chief Tooker is looking for volunteers to help 
separate the donations so they can be delivered to food banks. If you are able to help 
tonight, please report to the Park Station at 5:30. Stay tuned for more details coming 
soon about delivery opportunities.  
 
 
District Chief Tooker and I are working on the upcoming drill and meeting schedules. 
We are looking forward to getting back into a routine. We appreciate your patience 
during the Pause. We will keep you posted as to when the Executive order allows us to 
move forward.  
 
As always, please reach out to Chief Tooker or myself if you have any questions or 
concerns.  
 
Have a great day, 
Tracy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


